
 

Okeechobee County School Board meetings for 
July, August and September 2019 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will meet for a regular business meeting on Tuesday, July 
9, 2019, at 6:00 p.m.  The School Board will meet on Wednesday, July 24, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., to 
consider advertisement of proposed millage rates and proposed budget for the 2019-20 fiscal 
year.  Regular School Board business will also be conducted at this meeting.   

The School Board will meet on Thursday, August 1, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., for a public hearing to 
consider adoption of tentative millage rates and the tentative budget for 2019-20.  Regular 
School Board business will also be conducted at this meeting.  T h e  p r e v i o u s l y  
s c h e d u l e d  meeting on Tuesday, August 13, 2019, has been cancelled.     

As previously scheduled, the School Board will conduct its regular monthly meeting as well as a 
final public hearing for adoption of the 2019-20 millage rates and district budget on Tuesday, 
September 10, 2019.     

All meetings will be conducted in Room 303 of the School Board Administrative Office at 700 
SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee, and are open to the public. 


